
WINTER SEASONAL SURVEYWINTER SEASONAL SURVEY
WEEKENDWEEKEND

PRIORITY HABITATS

FRIDAY 2ND - SUNDAY 4TH FEBRUARY 2024

HOW TO TAKE PART:

1. LET US KNOW BY SIGNING UP TO
THE EVENT HERE.

2. CONDUCT YOUR SURVEY(S) AS
USUAL ANYTIME ON THIS
WEEKEND- NOTHING SPECIAL IS
REQUIRED.

3. REMEMBER TO UPLOAD THE
CORRECT DATE AND PLENTY OF
PHOTOS FOR IDENTIFICATION

4. SEND US YOUR BEST FINDS AT
PRIORITYHABITATS@FBA.ORG.UK TO
BE FE﻿ATURED IN THE NEXT
NEWSLETTER!

WHY CONDUCT SEASONAL SURVEYS?

By organising seasonal monitoring points throughout
the year we hope to capture data across England and
encourage our trained surveyors to put their skills to
use.

Information gathered during this period can then be
used as a crucial monitoring point rich with naturalness
details.

Visit Priorityhabitats.org for more information about
how to conduct surveys and get involved in other
opportunities within the project!

https://us21.list-manage.com/survey?u=64e64342aa9392ac14e1dc3d5&id=65d9b83c6f
https://priorityhabitats.org/

